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Receiving this award is both an honor and a reminder of the ongoing responsibility we have 

toward improving the health and welfare of migrant workers in Taiwan. Their contributions to 

the Taiwan’s economy are undeniable, yet their rights and working conditions are often 

overlooked. This recognition is not just a personal achievement but a testament to the collective 

efforts of those advocating for fair treatment and better policies for migrant workers. It highlights 

the urgent need for continued research, policy changes, and community initiatives that prioritize 

their well-being. 

While this award acknowledges the work that has been done, it also underscores how much more 

remains to be achieved. Migrant workers face numerous challenges, from access to healthcare 

and fair wages to protection against exploitation. The gaps in labor rights and social support 

systems persist not only in Taiwan but across the world. Addressing these issues requires 

sustained collaboration among policymakers, organizations, and society as a whole. We must 

continue amplifying the voices of migrant workers, ensuring that their rights are recognized and 

upheld. 

I remain committed to this cause and will continue my efforts in advocating for policies that 

protect and empower migrant workers. Through research, awareness campaigns, and direct 

engagement with affected communities, I hope to contribute to meaningful change. This award 

serves as motivation to keep pushing forward, to challenge unjust systems, and to strive for a 

future where all workers, regardless of nationality, are treated with dignity and fairness. 

 


